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We Make A Difference 

June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 6/7 Transition Days 
 
I am delighted to be writing to you to confirm details of our transition days on Wednesday 5th and 
Thursday 6th July 2022 for all Year 6 children joining us in September.  Parents must make arrangements 
for travel to and from school and please note the school start and finish timings for both days.  The Year 6s 
will be participating in a variety of lessons over the two days so a pencil case with equipment would be 
recommended. 
 
On Wednesday 5th July your child should report to main reception at Meadowhead School on Dyche Lane 
at 8:35am where they will be met by a member of staff. Children should wear their normal Year 6 uniform 
on day 1. Please note, blazers and ties will not be required if this is part of their Year 6 uniform. All children 
will receive a free school meal from our catering company.  They will be released from school at 2:45pm. 
They are welcome to bring their own packed lunch or snacks to eat during social times and should also 
have a water bottle. Please arrange with your child whether they will make their own way home or whether 
you will collect them from Meadowhead School.  
 
On Thursday 6th July your child should be at Meadowhead School for 8:35am.  One of the sessions will be 
PE so they should come to school dressed appropriate for taking part in sport.  Unfortunately, they will not 
have an opportunity to change so must come dressed as advised. They will also need to bring a packed 
lunch on this day. If your child is eligible for free school meals, a meal will be provided. Children will be 
released from school at 2:30pm. Again, please make arrangements for the end of the day with your child.   
 
On Monday 17th July, please note there is a Parents’ Evening from 6:00pm – 7:00pm in the main school 
Hall. Here you will meet key members of staff and learn more about the school’s work. It will enable you to 
understand how best to support and prepare your child for life in Year 7 at Meadowhead School. Starting at 
5.30pm, come along and meet the SEN team at Meadowhead.  The SENDCo will talk about what SEN 
support looks like at Meadowhead and what to expect in September.  This is open to all parents but only be 
relevant to those whose children have additional needs.   
 
To ensure we are able to accommodate you all, we ask that only one parent/carer attends this meeting 
from each family. Please do not bring your child/children with you as there will not be sufficient 
space in the hall for all for all parents/carers.   
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Geoff Dearman 

 
Geoff Dearman 
Assistant Head and Designated Safeguarding Lead  
 


